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Good a&ernoon,
We are excited to inform you that District IT Services has officially kicked off an ERP Single Sign-on (SSO)
project to be implemented Fall 2025.  As this project will affect all students, faculty and staff, we are starQng a
communicaQon campaign to get the word out early to reach as many groups and users as possible.  We are
informing you as senate and employee unit representaQves so that you are aware as we begin district wide
communicaQons.  Below are a few details to note thus far.

This project is being completed for compliance purposes and ease of access.
The project core team and extended subject maSer experts (SME) team has been formed with
representaQves from EducaQonal Services, Fiscal Services, Human Resources, IT Services and includes
students and faculty.
The go-live date, October 10-12, 2025, was selected a&er reviewing Qmelines across EducaQonal
Services, Fiscal Services and Human Resources.
We will be working closely with the District MarkeQng, CommunicaQons and Public Affairs office,
campus CommunicaQons offices, a team of students, and consultant, Vernon Crawford, for a
comprehensive communicaQons and training strategy.

If you have any quesQons or concerns regarding the SSO project, please email me, Antoine Andari and Vernon
Crawford.  Stay tuned for more informaQon. Thank you for your support.

RespecZully,
Anne$e De Lozier (she, hers, her)
HR	Systems	Analyst,	Informa3on	Technology	Services
 

 
San Diego Community College District
9315 Hillary Drive, W207
T 619-388-6535
E adelozie@sdccd.edu
 
Need Technical Support?  Visit the Service Desk at h$ps://help.sdccd.edu/ or call 619-388-7000.
CONFIDENTIALITY:	This	email	(including	any	aFachments)	may	contain	confiden3al,	proprietary,	and
privileged	informa3on.	Unauthorized	disclosure	or	use	is	prohibited.	If	you	received	this	email	in	error,	please
no3fy	the	sender	and	delete	this	email	from	your	system.	Thank	you!
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